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CHLORINATION 
OLALLA WATER SYSTEM 

 
 

May 23, 2025 

 
Based on recent bacteriological results the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is 
reinstating the chlorination of the Olalla water system immediately as of Friday, May 23, 2025. 
The Boil Water Notice that was issued on April 24, 2025, remains in effect until further notice. 
RDOS Public Works is reminding residents that the Boil Water Notice must be followed.   
 
The chlorination will remain in effect until further notice. Residents may notice the taste and 
odour of chlorine in the water during this time. 
 
For further information, please contact RDOS Public Works at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135 
during regular business hours, Monday through Friday.  
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 

 May 23, 2025 
RDOS Public Works 

 


